
To the following representatives and house business labor committee. I am in opposition to the 
increases proposed in min, wages. Please understand that these increases are detrimental to small 
business such as ours.  
Thank you  
 
Representative Jeff Barker -  
Representative Debi Boone -  
Representative Brian Clem -  
Representative Paul Evans -  
Representative David Gomberg -  
Representative Chris Gorsek -  
Representative Betty Komp -  
Representative John Lively -  
Representative Caddy McKeown -  
Representative Jeff Reardon -  
Representative Brad Witt -  
House Business Labor Committee 
 
 
 
Dale Van Lydegraf  
Dales Remodeling  
Casa Corona Puerto Vallarta  
 


